
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Stephanie Collier <Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov>
CC: Taylor, Richele <richele.taylor@llr.sc.gov>

Date: 11/10/2015 9:46:51 AM
Subject: RE: Abbeville County SD v. State of SC

Thanks, Stephanie.   I changed my info in AIS about a month ago, but we called the Supreme Court this morning to 
make sure my mail comes to the Governor’s office going forward.  Thanks, Holly
 
From: Stephanie Collier [mailto:Stephanie.Collier@llr.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 10, 2015 9:13 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Abbeville County SD v. State of SC
 
Good morning Holly,
 
The attached Order was received in the mail yesterday and Richele asked me to forward it to you.
 
Stephanie
 
 
 
Stephanie Collier
Executive Assistant
Office of the Director
South Carolina Department of Labor, Licensing and Regulation
110 Centerview Drive
Columbia, SC 29210
(803) 896-4390
Email: stephanie.collier@llr.sc.gov
website: www.llronline.com

 

It's a Great Day in South Carolina!
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